Mobile Phone Procedure (staff and visitors)
1. Prior to entering the building ensure your mobile phone is switched off.
2. Mobile phones must be kept in the office, or given to the person in charge for safe keeping in the office.
3. Personal mobile phones can be used during authorised breaks in the office.

4. During Covid-19 personal mobile phones can be used in the garden but only when children are not present and only in authorised breaks. 
5. If you need to make an emergency call, inform the person in charge so that the Pre-School telephone can be used.

6. The Pre-School telephone number can be given to your next of kin so that they can contact you in an emergency.

7. If you are awaiting a return call from the GP or other professional service, please ask to be contacted on the Pre-School number.

8. If your witness a parent/carer/visitor or any other person using a mobile phone whilst in the Pre-School, please ask them politely, to go outside the building, or to switch their mobile phone off.  No photos to be taken on the premises.
9. If you witness a member of staff using their mobile phone or them having it in their possession whilst they are not on an authorised break, or whilst they are not in the office, please bring it to the attention of the person in charge.

Any member of staff found to have misused their mobile phone or used their mobile phone out of the office may be subject to the charity’s disciplinary procedure.
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